Doings In Our School

Edited this week by Minnie Anderson

Rev. Atkinson of Sanborn, who led the singing at the revival Meeting last Monday night, gave an interest ing talk on "Traveling Abroad" to the High School students and the Seventh and Eighth grades on Tues-

day morning.

Supt. I. A. Kampen visited the
Hannaford Schools Thursday after-

Hannaford Schools Thursday afternoon.

Edward Cassidy entered High

School last Monday.

Olga Stafney and Mrs. Almklov visited the Primary room Monday afternoon.

The next meeting of the Adelphi Literary Society will be held March 3rd. Everyoody welcome. The English III class is studying

The English III class is studying Bayard Taylor's poem entitled "Lars."

The debate team has been at work the past week preparing for the debate with Cooperstown at that place on Friday evening. Came along and root for the home team.

Those in the Grammar room who have been neither absent nor tardy the past month are: Mildred Dunnum, Ione Johnson, Lyle Judge, Ralph Knauss, Harry Richardson, Dorothy Schmidt, Phyllis Schmidt,

Custer Stafney and Oliver Thoreson.

Don't forget the debate at Cooperstown Feb. 25. Everybody come along and root! root! for the home team and help Hannaford win the debate.

The proceeds of the entertainment given by the Adelphi Literary Society last Thursday evening were \$15. There was no expense as the use of the hall was generously donated by

the Commercial Club.

The book-cases for the grade rooms have finally arrived and the books are now being classified for the dif-

are now being classified for the different rooms.